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PRESS RELEASE from FAI ABIDJAN - 01.09.2009 

 

 

FAI is renovating a community health center 

 

The AMAN-International Foundation has deployed more than a hundred of its Humanitarian Corps 

for the renovation of the community-based health center of Aboboté-village. 

 

November 2007, Following a request from the community center of Aboboté village located in the 

precarious commune of Abobo in Abidjan, the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) mobilized its 

newly trained Humanitarian Corps agents to renovate this community-based health center which 

was suffering from many ailments. 

This action of high social significance had two objectives: to provide a certain support to the 

community-based urban health training (FUSCOM) of Aboboté village in the municipality of Abobo 

and also to allow the Humanitarian Corps to better understand the realities of the humanitarian 

work and its difficulties and to exchange with its leaders. 

 

In order to carry out this operation, the AMAN-International Foundation has organized its hundred or 

so Humanitarian Corps by group and by category of activity. Thus, the first group of Humanitarian 

Corps was assigned to clean the interior spaces of the main building and its annexes. The second 

group was assigned to the large-scale weeding of areas invaded by weeds. The third group was 

assigned to the planning of flowers and grass for the beautification of the site and the creation of 

pleasant green spaces, the fourth group was assigned to the painting of the buildings and a fifth 

group to various tasks. 

 



The great motivation, the great voluntary commitment but also the discipline of the Humanitarian 

Corps was congratulated by the officials of the AMAN-International Foundation and those of the 

FSUCOM. The latter thanked the AMAN-International Foundation and its partners who provided all 

the necessary materials to the Humanitarian Corps composed of women and men of all ages and all 

sectors for the success of the program. 

This vast deployment operation did not go unnoticed by all the local residents who admired these 

valleys of Humanitarian Corps all dressed in the colors and logo of the AMAN-International 

Foundation and the Humanitarian Corps program (FAI-CH)   

 

This operation ended leaving the community-based urban health facility (FUSCOM) with a new face, 

one of novelty, cleanliness, and serenity for its staff and patients. 


